
 
At a Glance #9 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Hooray, it’s Friday! Just a reminder, ‘at a glance’ reviews the information provided in the previous newsletter. In this case, Newsletter 
#9. Just consider it a gentle reminder of deadlines or upcoming events.  ‘At a Glance’ does not contain new information, unless 
indicated.  
 
Can’t find the newsletter email? No problem, log into our Parent Portal and find all previous school, classroom, and ‘at a glance’ 
newsletters. Password: LearningTime. 
 
Today is the deadline to reserve your place at our annual Meet and Greet Party. We always have fun, just ask the parents that join 
us every year! More information below. We have also confirmed the location (Café Svihanka - http://cafesvihanka.cz/#onas – Na 
Svhinace 1, Praha 2). Please join us! 
 

Important Dates 
January 17th - Sign-up deadline for Meet & Greet 
January 24th - Meet and Greet Party 7pm 
January 27th - 31st - Good Deed Week 
January 30th - Club fee, and registration due 
January 31st - Assessment reports delivered 
January 31st - Scholastic book order due 
February 3rd - 2nd term clubs begin 

February 6th - children's poet and author visits 
February 6th -13th - 2nd Grade post office 
February 7th - Registration deadline 2020-2021 
February 12th - 100th day of school 
February 14th - Portfolio Check 8:30am 
February 17th - 21st - Winter Break 

 

Meet an Greet Party - Do you need a night out? Great, we have a plan. Find a sitter, and join us for our annual Meet and Greet Party! 
What's the Meet and Greet Party? A fun night out with parents from our school. We offer a welcome drink and nibbles. Cash bar 
after the welcome drink. We will play a fun game, and get to know each other better or even make new friends. Please join us. Use 
this link and let us know you will attend. Deadline is today, Friday, January 17th. https://forms.gle/eL8oKqGBz7xD3fJa7 
When? Friday, January 24th from 7pm until ? Where? Café Svihanka – Na Svihance 1, Prague 2). Why? Because we always have a lot 
of fun! We hope to see you there. 
Registration Information - Yes, it is that time of year again. Every child must register in order to attend the 2020-2021 school 
year.  Complete one form per child using this link https://forms.gle/wcD8yhXCSJENBXkUA 
You will find detailed registration information at the beginning of the registration form. A child is not registered until the 5,000czk 
deposit has been paid in cash, and the form has been completed. Registration ends February 7th. 
 
2nd Term Club Information - 2nd term clubs begin February 3rd and end June 19th. Use the link to indicate if your child will 
continue, discontinue, or add an after school club. https://forms.gle/dhANBLioTWKrMZtG9  
 
Pay the indicated club fees in cash (excluding invoiced clubs) in the school office by February 10th. Art, ceramics, and wood 
shop have supply fees added into the cost. No refunds for missed clubs. No club cancelations after week two. Please note, some 
clubs may not have availability unless a child cancels attendance.The following clubs are currently full - Newspaper, Ceramics 1 and 
2, beginner ballet, wood shop 
 
Scholastic Book Order - Scholastic wants to go paperless. No more leaflets? Maybe, it's up to us. This month we will test the new 
online leaflet and ordering system. If we prefer this method, we will continue the paperless method. This is the link to the online 
leaflet - http://www6.scholastic.co.uk/3dissue/catalogues/Clubs/January2020/EUPrimary/ 
 
Send me an email (including book # and title) or place your order online using this link. Place your order by January 31st! - 
http://eu-schools.scholastic.co.uk/panda-breeding/digital-book-club 

Enjoy your weekend. We look forward to seeing you Monday. 
 

Lana and all our Central Point and Panda Staff 


